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We appreciate your assistance in this matter and are pleased to see the Division has implemented
the new rules for downhole commingling in “pre approved pools”. If you need any additional
information, please feel free to call me in the Midland office.

Sincerely,

?WV'B N O—Lm/s

Russ Mathis
Production Manager
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